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Whiie there are important positive aspects in the
to date, we cannot conceal eleinents of disappointment,
y with respect to the second substantive meeting of
ttee iast month. With the advantage of hindsight, we
that meeting may flot, throughout the week, have been
with sufficient focus on reaching agreement on the
of the IDS. We very much appreciated the efforts of

and the EEC in the final hours to prepare a non-paper
id serve as the basis for wider agreement. We regret
e was flot sufficient time to aiiow possible fine
that text so as to accommodate ail groups and

ns. It is a disappointînent to find that that
has, in the end, not been appended to the report of
c Committee, as had appeared to have been agreed in
mai discussions. Appended or not, that non-paper
in our view, a useful point of departure.

It is important to be reaiistic on what the outiine
the Committee was discussing was basicaliy a
with various headings, without editoriai content on
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